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“Where there is no vision, the people perish ...”  Proverbs 29:18
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T h e  M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r  o f  M i s s i o n  T o  H a i t i

Sherril and I and our family want to wish you a very Happy New Year as we begin 2016. We finished 2015
in a special way. Our daughter Aubrey and son-in-law Vinnie made us new grandparents! Sherril and I are
excited to welcome the newest addition to our family, Caleb Jennings. He was born on December 11, and he
has quickly become the joy of our life. 

Message From The Director Bill Nealey Jr.

Looking at Caleb reminds me of Jesus who came to us in a precious way.
Jesus brought us all incredible joy. He is the fulfillment of the things we needed
the most, forgiveness and salvation. For that we are truly grateful. 

Life is precious. It is a gift from God. The lives of the children whom we serve
in Haiti are the gift that God has given Mission To Haiti. God has given us the
duty to reach out to these children with the incredible message that God loves
them and values their lives. When you pray and give financially, you complete
that connection. You become partners with us, serving the Lord and serving
these precious children. Thank you for your faithfulness to this ministry.  

Serving Together In Him, 
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The VISION
If you would like more informa-
tion about Mission To Haiti,
please write to:

William J. Nealey, Jr.
Mission To Haiti
P.O. Box 523157
Miami, Florida 33152-3157

Phone: (305) 823-7516
Email: info@missiontohaiti.org
Web site: www.missiontohaiti.org

Established 1981

Partnership In Missions
Teaching Young People How To Sew

Mission To Haiti is a 501(c)3 organization. Your donations are tax deductible.

In November, Kim
Harms and her mom,
Jan Nelson, came to
Haiti to work with
ladies from our voca-
tional school at Beudet.
They had a wonderful
week teaching them
new skills which they
can use to earn a living.

Equipping young
people to become self-
sufficient is a goal of
Mission To Haiti. Our
two vocational schools
need new funding. It
costs $250 a month to
fund each school. Would
you be willing to help
these young people
learn a life-long skill?

Equipping Pastors In The
Work Of The Lord
In November, Dr. Doty Murphy and Dr. Dow
Pursley came to Haiti to hold conferences for pas-
tors and their wives. The conferences were held at
the Ti Goave and Guedon churches. 

The theme centered on relational issues and
resolving conflicts from a biblical perspective. The
sessions were well received by the pastors and their
wives. Personal conflicts is an issue that pastors
have to deal with in the Haitian churches. Most
new converts come from a voodoo background. It is
only when people are saved through faith in Jesus
Christ that genuine healing can begin.  

Thank You
For Giving
In 2015

Thank you for bringing
your sponsorship pay-
ments up to date. Thank
you also for your special
offerings. They were a
great help. You should
receive your giving
statement for 2015
soon. Please let us know
if you have any questions.


